
SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the March 2nd 2014 SLO Bytes meeting of the Board of Officers
Officers present:  Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, John Waller and Bob Mires 
Officers absent:  Ralph Sutter
Other volunteers present:  Ray Miklas

President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:08 PM. The minutes of the February 2nd 2014 BOD meeting were approved as submitted.

Alan Raul handed out USB flash drives to the BOD members plus Ray Miklas. Bob Grover will be given a USB flash drive at a later date. These were provided by Ralph Sutter and have approximately 1.5 GB of compiled SLO Bytes data. Ralph is the archivist for all collected club documents and procedures. Any omissions/corrections you find on the flash drive should be directed to Ralph.

Ralph Sutter has suggested (by e-mail) that Bob Mires use Excel rather than Access for record keeping. Unless Ralph missed something, he doesn't need Access. Of course, the decision should be up to Bob. At this time it was decided to keep using Access.

John Waller will be giving a presentation on eReading, eBooks, eMagazines, etc. for the second session. If this does not fill up the last hour, Alan will fill-in.

John reported that he does not have an April speaker but will keep us posted.

It was suggested he contact Judy Taylour, from the APCUG, about a possible webinar on either Evernote and/or RoboForm.

Bob Mires reported that a membership check was sent to the APCUG in addition to filling out an online form.

Bob Mires reported the clubs Liberty Mutual insurance policy of $226.00 was due for payment. There was no increase from last year. It was voted to pay the bill.

Bob Mires also reported that Bob Mires, Earl Kaplan and Ralph Sutter were on the bank signature card. He’s currently checking to see if he could create login to the banks online web site. 

The meeting ended at 12:33 PM.

Alan Raul

